
Congratulations, you have been nominated and selected for 

CHISD Employee of the Month – December 2012 

 

Officer Austin LaBudda has worked for the CHISD PD since January 2011. Prior to joining our 

police department, he served as a substitute teacher.  

He states that his favorite thing about his job is when the students come up to him and tell 

him how safe they feel because he is working in their school.  He adds that he has been very 

fortunate to have Chief Collier as his leader and Lt. Thompson as a mentor here in CHISD. 

 

Officer LaBudda says “It is very important to me that I work in an atmosphere where I am 

making a positive impact on society. We have a great team at the Ninth Grade Center and 

I really enjoy working with the security staff, administrators and teachers.” 

 

Officer LaBudda was nominated by NGC principal, Mr. Rickie Harris who wanted to 

recognize him for his hard work and dedication to the district.  Mr. Harris says “He is doing an 

outstanding job and always goes above and beyond to make it easier for my administrative 

team to focus on instruction instead of focusing so much of our time on discipline.” 

 

Officer LaBudda has one daughter, Mia, who is 4 years old.  He attends Dallas First Church 

every Wednesday and Sunday.  His hobbies include golfing almost every weekend with his 

dad and watching Nebraska Football. 

 

We would like to thank Officer Labudda for his dedication to one of the district’s core beliefs: 

that a safe, positive and nurturing environment is necessary for optimal learning and 

development.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


